
Minutes ARE July 8, 2020 

General Meeting called to order at 19:00 Chris KE5KPC 

 

Members Present:  Tom N5RC, Erik N5EOB, Chris KE5KPC, Jim N5JCP, Dave KE5DME, Pete KC5IMZ, John 

W5FFS, John KG5VTT, John, W3UTB, Jim KI4CUD, Greg KI7BFN, James WJ2K, Archie 

K5ABZ, Tim KI5HAS, Mark KG4UCO, Thomas KI5JCM 

 

 

Guests: Lon NL7LE, Ricardo K6RSA 

 

Minutes John VTT made a motion to accept the June meeting minutes, seconded by Pete.  Motion passed.   

 

Treasurer’s Report: For the month of June we have a beginning balance of beginning balance of $1977.86.  We had a 

few transactions for June of t-shirt money and dues, leaving us an ending balance of $2161.09.  

John VTT made a motion to accept the treasure’s report, seconded by Pete.  Motion Passed. 

  

Events: The club social will be July 20, 2020 at 6pm at 54
th
 Street This in on the NW corner of Cheek-

Sparger and 121.  We will have to sit at 2 different tables if we have more than 10 members and 

family join us. 

 

 Chris will contact Suzanne to see if we are able to have an in person meeting in August and what 

if any restrictions we will have to abide by.   

 

      

Business: Erik and Chris will try to get together Friday or Saturday to put in the t-shirt order.  When the 

shirts are complete, we will figure out a way to get them to the members.  They may be done 

before the social and can pass them out then or we may drive to drop them off at your house. 

 

 Erik wants to try to get together in a park and maybe do a fox hunt or make contacts on the air. 

 

 Pete gave a report on the number of hours the club has volunteered for January to June of 434 

hours, 204 hours have been on nets. 

 

 Pete says Echolink appears to be working better, even though no one has been able to look at it 

yet. 

 

 If we cannot have an in person meeting in August, Pete suggested we try a Zoom meeting.  Chris 

will send out an email asking the members if they want to try it.  If so, Chris will set up the 

meeting and send out an invite. 

 

  

Member Comments: Jim CUD mentioned that he participated in Field Day at a friend’s place.  He mentioned that the 

bands were not open except 20 and 40, but they still were able to make several contacts with 

several different locations. 

   

 

Contact Chris KE5KPC if you want to take a license test at ke5kpc@gmail.com. 

Motion to adjourn was made at 19:33 by John VTT seconded by Thomas JCM. Motion passed. 

Minutes are submitted by:   Chris Shanahan KE5KPC 


